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‘Learning Together Across the World’ 
 

 
11th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
We would like to draw your attention to our Open Evening which takes place on 
Wednesday 25th September. This will result in an early closure on the 25th September 
and late start for all students on the 26th September. Details differ for each year group 
and have been noted in the table below.  
 
If your child is entitled to a free school meal, they will be able to collect these from the 
canteen before leaving site on the 25th September. 
 

 

Date Event Details 
 

25/09/2024 Years 7, 8 and 9  To leave site after Period 3 (12:25pm) 
 
For those entitled to a free school 
meal, please collect from the canteen 
at 12:25pm 
 

Years 10 and 11 
Years 12 and 13 

To leave site after Period 4 (1:25pm) 
 
For those entitled to a free school 
meal, please collect from the canteen 
at 1:25pm 
 

26/09/2024 All students   09:40am start for all students.  
Year 7-11 to go straight to line up. 
Year 12-13 to go to mentoring.  
Following mentoring, all students will go to  
Period 2 lessons.    

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Lisa O’Connor 
Assistant Headteacher  
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